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Executive Leadership Council and Graduate Management Admission Council Support Affirmative Action in Amicus Brief  

ELC, a network of the most senior African-American corporate executives in Fortune 500 companies, joins GMAC and its business school leaders to make the case for diversity as a business and leadership imperative

The Executive Leadership Council (ELC) has joined the Graduate Management Admission Council (GMAC) in an amicus brief supporting the use of race as a factor in college admissions.  ELC is a network of 300 of the most senior African-American corporate executives in Fortune 500 companies.  GMAC is a non-profit support organization representing 135 university business school members and 1,700 graduate business programs globally.  

In their statement, ELC and GMAC make a compelling case for racial diversity in education and business, outlining how minority access into higher education and business is helping build diverse leadership, a more competitive global workforce, new economic markets, global understanding of complex issues from different viewpoints, and an affluent minority social class that is enriching the whole nation. 

Still despite efforts to expand the pipeline, the number of underrepresented minority students in MBA and other graduate programs is “deplorably low and does not remotely reflect the composition of American society as a whole.”  

“The under-representation of minority students in business school and other graduate schools means an equally troubling under-representation of minorities in leadership positions in the American workplace,” they write, “and a cadre of graduates who are less capable of functioning effectively in an increasingly diverse— and global— economy.  If graduate schools cannot consider race or ethnicity as one factor among many in the admissions process, the goal of achieving reasonable diversity in all levels of the American workforce will be substantially undermined.”

For more information about ELC consult www.elcinfo.com
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